Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Heikkila, Sara <Sara.Heikkila@aecom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 12:40 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: deborah.pryor@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Hild, Helen

Subject: 1601 Webster St, Alameda, CA (PlaNet Site ID 10007774): Schedule Notification
Attachments: DIR_L_2016-06-10.pdf

Hi Keith,

I’'m writing this email for the Shell-branded Service station located at 1601 Webster Street in Alameda. We are on the
schedule to destroy all groundwater monitoring wells on July 25 and 26, 2016.

This fulfills the requirement for submitting the schedule notification by July 1, 2016 as stated on the attached letter.
Please let me know if you need more information or have any questions.

Thanks!

Sara Heikkila

Geoscience Remediation Division

D: 1-213-996-2285 C: 1-310-569-0209
Sara.Heikkila@aecom.com
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